
KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB 

Captains Committee 
Committee Meeting Held on:  Wed 3

rd
 April 2013 at 5:30 p.m. at the clubhouse 

Present 

 Chris Langston (Club Captain)  Linda Willetts (Ladies Captain)  

 Sandy Wiswould (Ladies Vice Captain) Doug Proctor (H&C and Seniors)     

Debbie Lennon    (Manco)  Barry Channon   (Juniors) 

David Miles     (Pro Shop) 

 

 

Action By 

1 Apologies for absence 

 Jim Airth, Reunert Bauser  

 

2 Minutes of previous meeting 

Minutes of the previous meeting (13Mar 2013) signed as true record.  

                 

3 Matters arising 

None 

 

4 Captain                                                                                              

a) Golf Mark Challenge @ Yeovil 26
th

 May 2013. Team to consist of ; 

1 member – Barry Channon 

1 Senior – Doug Proctor (to check availability)    

1 Junior – Tyler 

1 Lady – Shirley Keynes 

It is understood that there is no entry fee to this comp but agreed that entry would be met by 

the club if necessary  

b) Social event – Jazz Duo. Currently low on numbers. Decision to cancel will be taken 1 week prior 

 to event. No charge will be made by group for cancellation. 

c) Charity Golf Days with DGCC – Sign up lists to be posted shortly. 

d) Captains Party. Due to pregnancy the ABBA Tribute band are unable to perform. Currently 

looking at alternative group ‘Guilt’.   

e) Bookings for Lou Taylor on Sat 18
th

 May can be made from Sat 20
th

 April   

                           

5 Management Committee 

a) Finance – February returned a surplus and deficit has been reduced from approx. £17000 to 

approx. £12000. As £4000 of this was from previous financial year the total deficit for this 

financial year is currently approx. £8000. It is hopeful that this will reduce further as 3 of the 

‘best’ months are still to come. 

b) Staffing has been addressed and re-organised.  

2 Bar Staff on duty will now also serve the tea/coffee and food. They will also clear tables.  

1 kitchen porter 

1 cook 

 

6            Ladies 

a) LW asked if Alan is aware of ladies competitions as green closures prior to Medal & Spring Cup 

Qualifier. David advised that Alan is aware but will protect greens after a frost. He opened the 

greens as soon as he was able – 09:50. Delaying comp start time by 20 mins. This was also the 

first week after clock change. Agreed that the condition of the greens can be assessed later in 

the year to gauge the benefit of closing greens after a frost. 

b) Ladies v Seniors – Sun 7
th

 April 

Format agreed. Greensomes,  match play. Ladies to receive 4 shots after half combined 

handicap calculated. Seniors to play off Blue tees. 

     

 



7  Professional 

a) David to re-submit his report     

b) Play-by dates changed to 5:00pm on Sunday as fairer for working members 

c) Medal from 31/3/13 cancelled due to frost. Re-scheduled to Sun 7/4/13 08:00-11:30 

     

8            Juniors 

a)  A junior member has fallen on path leading to practice ground. Dennis Gritt has spoken to the 

council who are now speaking with Reunert. 

b) Our Juniors lost their match against Weymouth. Barry advised that are juniors are young and 

he did have some 10yr olds in the team. They did however enjoy the experience. 

   

9 Match/Competition Results         

a) Ladies lost their Mail on Sunday match v Dudsbury 

b) Men have qualified for the next round of the Mail on Sunday match following a ‘toss of coin’ 

required due to course closures  . Next round v Came Down    

            

10  New Members 

a) CL played in 3 new members 

 CL to interview 4 new members 4/4/13 

 CL to interview 4 new members next week 

b) DM organised an ‘Open Day’ for members 18 of Meyrick Park. Unfortunately weather 

conditions were bad and course slow. A package has been put together for them but currently 

only 4 are looking to join. 

c) Social members being targeted at the Waterworks, Crusader Road & Francis Avenue 

    

11 AOB  

a) Ideas sought on how to promote Social Events. It was suggested that maybe we have too 

many.  

b) DP asked if MANCO would consider members being able to pay for their match meals on their 

bar cards. Visitors to pay full amount. 

c) DL to ask Bill Lennon to contact Rod Baggott re Friendly Mixed Matches. Bill has offered to 

assist Rod and post a list of this seasons matches to allow members to plan their weekends 

more easily. 

  

 

Date of next meeting:  Wed 8
th

 May 2013 @ 5.30pm 

 

 

   

                                           C LANGSTON                                                                7 MAY 2013 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………….Date…………………………………. 

 


